
Nicole LeRoy

From: Kelly Brown <KBrown@cvtc.org>
Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 2022 10:25 AM
To: Nicole LeRoy
Cc: Kate Huber
Subject: RE: Cert No. 68738767 - Certificate of Liability: Copper Valley Telephone Cooperative, Inc. - City of 

Valdez - CEDD

Nicole, the insurance agent should have sent a CoL today.  

Please use this email as Copper Valley Telecom’s written request to extend our lease 
agreement for the 7-mile site with the City of Valdez.  

Please let me know if you need anything further from me for this to happen. 

~Thank You~ 

KELLY BROWN 
Purchasing and Facilities Manager

(907) 835-7738

 




